Mob.: 9598724445

Date 15:07.2020

Dear Sir/Madam,

You are well aware of the horrific crisis the entire world is going through due to Pandemic - Covid-19. It is not merely a health and safety crisis. It is a multi-pronged tragic reality, having far reaching impact on every sector of human life. We wish and pray that all of us are able to come out of this terrible situation at the earliest possible.

Meanwhile, we wish to notify the following for your kind attention and understanding.

Amidst the prevailing highly uncertain circumstances, as the crisis continues to be intense and unpredictable, we will continue to keep the learning process covering reasonable syllabus with the available Information Technology. We request you not to get panic and put any pressure on your children but accompany and guide them.

Once school gets normalized we will make up for the study lost. Meanwhile, kindly help your child to do normal routine work.

We also request you to cooperate with us by submitting the fees in a spaced manner. This will enable our staff to carry out their duty on regular basis.

Looking forward to your cooperation and wishing you good health and safety.

Yours sincerely

